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	MEDICINE FOR THE UNINSURED

	 


  

Medicos is trying to evaluate those services which add value to care. 

1.We have chosen not to include the "flu test" and this appears to have been an effective decision in this flu season which was one of the busiest we have had in the past ten years 

2.The strep screen test is available at Medicos para la Familia, but it does not seem to add value particularly in the uninsured community. Cases with high fever, sore throat, red throat, and especially exudative pharyngitis are going to be treated anyway. We are studying this and appreciate your feedback.

3. Thyroid screening is best accomplished with the use of one test; TSH. Adding thyroid panels or Free T4 has not increased sensitivity and frequently lowers specificity. If you find a case we would like to write it up. Note charges of $150 for “Free T4 and T3”. Saw an article in this month’s Resident and Staff that recommended getting these most of the time. I do not see the value.

4. In populations who suffer language, financial, and transportation barriers, medication at the point of service improves outcomes we think. How can we develop a paper on this?

5. PRESCRIPTION OF THE MONTH=”Itraconazole 200mg #30” :: Walgreen quote = $523.99. changed him to Griseofulvin

6. LAB CHARGE OF THE MONTH= Colposcopy Biopsy $176 couple with a LEEP specimen one month later for $485. These are in addition to the colposcopy charge of $200 each time.

7. 32 yo with hx of peptic ulcer disease or recurrent dyspepsia probably deserves trial of empirical H pylori eradication. Flagyl 500 bid and erythromycin 500 bid works; flagyl and doxycycline probably work; Biaxin is the literature darling but is expensive for the uninsured. People need to come back in week and be pill counted for compliance. Two weeks of tx probably best chance to achieve 90% eradication rate. Ranitidine or other acid suppression needs to be maintained during antibiotic therapy. Failures require EGD

 In summary, we hope that you find the Medicos para la Familia experience helpful and a Blessing. We appreciate your participation in our work-study program and the associated health services research projects. Your comments are appreciated. 
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